Christmas Altar Flower Donations Celebrate and Remember!



Fill out this form in order to contribute to the Christmas decorations of our church and chapel through the giving of memorial flowers. The suggested donation is \$50. Checks should be made payable to St. Francis Altar Chapter and marked Christmas Memorial Flowers. Place form and cheque in office or in Collection Plate. Please write separate checks for flower and music donations if giving to both.

Name of Donor:
Given in loving memory of:
or Given in Thanksgiving for:
Questions? Call or email Claire in the church office - claire.erbeznik@stfrancispalosverdes.org, 310-375-4617. Deadline for insertion into the Christmas Bulletins is Sunday, December 18. Please print names, and write clearly. Thank you!

Christmas Music Donation



St Francis is renowned for our outstanding music, blending centuries' old traditions of church music with newer composers right up to the present day.

Our choir always welcomes new members (no audition necessary).

Your generous donations help to support the additional music and musicians which add to our celebratory worship, as well as helping to maintain our regular year-round program. Please write separate checks for flower and music donations if giving to both.

Thank you so much for your donation!

Your name:			

Checks should be made to St. Francis Church and marked Christmas Music. Place form and check in the office or in the Sunday collection plate.

For more information contact Mark Bennett (310) 594-7416, mark.bennett@stfrancispalosverdes.org